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From:	 James Styles 
Sent:	 Monday, 17 February 2025 10:00 AM
To:	 IGAC Royal Commission
Subject:	 TRIM: Submission

REMINDER: Think before you click! This email originated from outside our organisation. 
Only click links or open attachments if you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe.

1. I would like to state that the Aged Care Quality and Safety Commission is unfit for 
purpose. 

2 . I have been looking for an Aged Care Provider for 3. years ,for my home care package 4. 
Tried 3 providers and found them to be useless in all spects of care. All the Aged Care 
Providers are only in for the money .From my experience they waste clients money, by 
overpaying for goods and services. 

Regards  
James Styles 
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